
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

           
  Thursday 5th September 2024 

 
 
 
 
Re: Monday 23rd or Tuesday 24th September 
Integration Day: Trip to Stubbers Adventure Centre 

 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
On either Monday 23rd or Tuesday 24th September, we have our ‘Adventure Integration Day’ in the Sixth 
Form, when all of Year 12 are off from their traditional academic timetable. In order for the new year group 
to integrate fully we have arranged for all students to attend Stubbers Adventure Centre in Upminster for 
post-16 teambuilding.  
 
Provisionally the groupings are as follows: 
 
Monday 23rd September – Form Groups 12.0, 12.1, 12.2 and 12.3 
Tuesday 24th September – Form Groups 12.4, 12.5, 12.6, 12.7, 12.8 and 12.9 
 
Please note the day that your son/daughter will attend. 
 
The day will represent an excellent opportunity for the cohort, their tutors and the pastoral team in the Sixth 
Form to get to know each other better and also to have some fun after a hectic first three weeks of term! 
 
The day will involve the Sixth Formers walking to the centre, from school and participating in a variety of 
activities from climbing, archery, rifle shooting, kayaking, high ropes, abseiling, tunnelling and fencing. All 
activities will be completely supervised by fully-qualified centre staff and the strictest safety standards will 
be maintained through the day. Students should arrive at school at 8:30am as usual and will be back on site 
by 4:15pm at the latest. 
 
There will be a charge of £56 which will involve instruction, hire of equipment and insurance.  We hope you 
agree this is excellent value for a full day of outdoor activities including watersports. Whilst the expectation 
is that every child will attend, we understand that there may be issues making payment difficult, so we would 
ask that you contact the Finance Department: finance@cooperscoborn.co.uk if you have any 
concerns/questions regarding payment. 
 
Payment can be made by vising the school shop (not ParentPay) if you click here 
You need to scroll to the bottom of the school shop web page 
 
It is also imperative that we have full consent, permissions and medical information for you son/daughter 
and you will need to complete an enchanced consent form, if you have not done so already. Please click here.  
Failure to complete the consent form will mean that your child will not be allowed to attend the event. In the 
past we have been able to be flexible with deadlines but this will no longer be possible.  
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=827
https://forms.gle/f5iaHrh9Ku2HtKcq6


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note the deadline for payment and consent is Monday 16th September 
 
Your son/daughter will need to wear old sports clothing (clothing could get very dirty, wet and damaged!).  
They will need a warm waterproof jacket and bring a full packed lunch, as well as plenty of fluids.  They also 
need to bring a spare t-shirt and jogging bottoms etc, in the eventuality of getting wet.  In late September, 
the weather could be variable and so both waterproofs and sun cream may be advisable. We will be going 
regardless of the weather! 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr J Teece 
Head of Year 12 
 
 

 


